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The Central Committee of the Communist Party (Italy) expresses 

its deepest sorrow for the passing of Comrade Ammar Bakdash, 

General Secretary of the Central Committee of the Syrian 

Communist Party. 

 

Comrade Bakdash was an outstanding Marxist and an eminent 

leader of the working class in Syria and the broader Arab world.  

 

We express the firm solidarity of our Party with the Syrian 

Communist Party and all progressive forces resisting 

occupation, fundamentalism, and imperialist intervention. 

 

In solidarity, 

Central Committee 

July 15, 2025,      Secretary General  

Alberto Lombardo 

 


